Celebrating the Power of Membership

Mother Nature shared her spirit of cooperation during the 2016 Annual Meeting of Members Saturday, September 10, with mild temperatures and clear blue skies.

Gates opened at 10 a.m., and members breezed through the electronic registration process. After collecting their gift bags, they joined friends and neighbors for bingo, meandered through Eastern Plumas Health Care's health fair and community expo, and visited Plumas-Sierra Telecommunications'

broadband information booth.

The Calpine Elks called several lively games of bingo.

Children kept the bounce house jumping, and played many games and activities. The Beautiful Feet Dance Company of Quincy performed energetic routines to the delight of onlookers.

Sierra Valley 4-H Club members shared their furry friends again, and Smokey and Willie Wiredhand posed for pictures with little ones.

The Loyalton FFA fired up

the grill, delivering burgers and hot dogs to lines of hungry customers.

Representatives of Portola High School soccer filled never-ending lemonade and iced tea cups, while Portola Preschool served up a rainbow of luscious snow cones

Corby Erwin, member services manager, and David Hansen, PSREC board secretary/treasurer, presented winners of the Washington Youth Tour, citizen scholarships and PSREC

> photo contest with Mike Vergara, PSREC's legal

business meeting to order following the invocation and presentation of colors.

Board President Dave Roberti surprised Elia Miles, when he recognized her as the co-op's longest-standing member present.

PSREC's power suppliers delivered updates on the changing power market.

Members re-elected board directors Ole Olsen, District 2; and David Hansen, District 5.

The directors met following the meeting and re-elected board officers.

The meeting concluded a little after 2 p.m. with door credits of \$200, \$300 and \$500. Join us next year for



